Harvey Oyer Represents Developer for
Proposed Tower Near the Brightline Station
in West Palm Beach

South Florida Business Journal
8.13.21

The Lineaire Group has proposed a 20-story tower totaling 232, 370 square feet, with 180
apartments, 130 hotel rooms, 2,457 square feet of retail and a six-level parking garage on the west
side of the Brightline Station in West Palm Beach.

As stated in the article, “It is effectively the ‘welcome mat’ of the city, as it is the first thing that a
visitor sees when stepping out of the train station.” The plan is to break ground on the project in
summer 2022.

West Palm Beach partner Harvey Oyer represents The Lineaire Group.
To read more, please click here.
About Harvey E. Oyer Il

Harvey E. Oyer Ill is a partner in the West Palm Beach office of Shutts & Bowen LLP, where he is a
member of the Real Estate Practice Group. As a fifth generation native of Palm Beach County, Harvey
brings a unique perspective to his understanding of the issues facing the region, its real estate
market and development. He is one of the region’s leading land use & zoning lawyers, having led the
approval of many of the county’s largest and most iconic projects. Harvey represents commercial
and residential developers, cultural institutions, large farming interests and rural land owners, and
governmental agencies in real estate transactions, finance, land use, zoning, agricultural law, and
government affairs.
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